Bridlemile Friday Flyer

2/15/2019

IMPORTANT DATES:

Feb 17th Garden Committee Work Planting Party, 9:00am-1:00pm

Feb 18th NO SCHOOL- President's Day

Feb 25th Missoula Children's Theater Week Begins Feb 25th-Mar 1st Passport Club, Grades 1-5, Lunch Recess, Library

Mar 1st Missoula Performance, Evening Mar 2nd Missoula Performance, Matinee

Inside This Issue- New News at a Glance

Passport Club- Date adjustments for February's Club Wilson Youth Lacrosse Registration Open





PPS Successful Schools Survey: Family Feedback

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Thank you so much for participating in our annual Successful Schools Family Survey. Your responses will help your school understand your experience and use them to set goals and plan for next year. The survey will cover topics on school safety, school climate, barriers to family engagement, and how well your school fits your student's needs. Please be honest and thoughtful, and take your time to read and respond to the questions.

Please visit the link below on a computer, tablet, or smartphone and select the school your child attends. If you do not have access to a computer or internet, please contact your school office so we can provide a way for you to take the survey. Thank you so much for your time and feedback!

^{**}Please refer to the attached document for access to the survey in other languages.

http://surveys.panoramaed.com/portlandor/ppsfamily

FROM THE OFFICE

Please be sure to take the Successful Schools Survey!! The information you provide is very important to the school and we value your feedback! Thank you!

One of our Special Education Classrooms is in need of Clorox Wipes. If you are able to donate a container(s) please bring to the office. We really appreciate your help!!

MESSAGE FROM TAG

Dear Bridlemile Families,

As per District guidelines, the District is required to assess all nominated students. Should your child miss a testing day due to illness or should inclement weather compromise one or more of the scheduled testing dates, a proctor will be returning to Bridlemile at some point in the future to finish the testing. Please rest assured that nominated students do not miss out on testing opportunities due to absences or school closures.

I am requesting an extension for Bridlemile's enrollment in the Oregon Writing Festival until Friday, February 22nd. Please access the following link for more

information: https://oregoncouncilofteachersofenglish.wildapricot.org/Oregon-Writing-Festival . The date of the festival is Saturday, May 4, 2019. Should your child express an interest, please indicate and I will forward along the permission slip. The cost of enrollment is \$40.00. Please have all materials to me by Friday, February 22nd.

Thursday 2/28 - 1 volunteer needed Friday 2/29 - 2 volunteers needed

And just a friendly reminder, first grade students will come with their class, only one class at a time. Their dates are:

Monday -

7:00PM, though younger students can expect shorter rehearsals, exact times TBD. There is <u>no charge to audition</u>, but there is a \$45 expense fee for those students who do get a role in the play. Full scholarships are available to anyone through the school counselor.

A detailed info sheet and permission slip are attached. Hard copies are available in the office.

$\ddagger = uo' = hh - V @ 8 @ \setminus y k o # = \setminus O # O y ou - k (Gray/Wilson & West Sylvan/Lincoln)$

School Information Night RGMS Mar. 6, 2019 6:30 PM - 8:00 PM https://www.pps.net/Domain/120

RGMS School Tours May 1, 3:00 PM

Wilson Youth Lacrosse Registration Open www.wylax.net or on Facebook @ WYLAXBOYSPDX *see attached flyer

Lincoln Youth Baseball Registration Open www.lincolnyouthbaseball.com

*see attached flyer

Registration Open: Lincoln Girls Lacrosse

Registration for Lincoln Girls Lacrosse is now open for kids in Grades 2-8! No experience is necessary - all experience levels are welcome. The last day to register is February 18. For more information or to register, visit our website: www.LincolnLaxGirls.com.

If you are new to lacrosse or unsure what it is all about, there is a Try Lacrosse clinic for kids ages 6-12 years old at Wilsonville High School next Saturday, February 9, from 12:30-2pm. The registration fee for the clinic is \$35 and includes a lacrosse stick, a t-shirt and a ball (over \$100 value!). For more information about this and other upcoming clinics, or to register, visit the Oregon Girls Lacrosse Association website: www.oregongirlslax.com.

If you have any questions, please contact Ursula Lalovic at <u>ulalovic@gmail.com</u>.

SW Portland Little League Spring Registration

SW Portland Little League spring registration is now open! We offer programs for kids ages 5 to 14 in baseball and softball. (Tee ball is offered for 5 and 6 year old kids) Our program is both instructional and fun. Play ball! http://swpll.org/sites/swpll/program/19070/Spring-BaseballSoftball-Spring-2019

WINTER AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES

Monday

Soccer by Soccer Shots- Outside field https://www.soccershots.org/pdx/

Yoga Playgrounds, Faculty Lounge outside Portable http://www.yogaplaygrounds.com/

Tuesday

Chess Wizards, Faculty Lounge outside Portable https://chesswizards.com/

Wednesday

Spanish by Kids Like Languages, Faculty Lounge outside Portable Kids Like Languages

Attachments:

Wilson Youth Lacrosse Flyer Lincoln Youth Baseball Flyer Link Up Permission Slip Family Access Code (multiple Languages) for District Successful School Survey Missoula Theater Permission Slip

School Website
503-916-6292
Archived Friday Flyer Newsletters
PTA/Foundation website

